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Attachments: DDSN data for WL reduction.xlsx

 
Attached is our model of the DDSN waiver slots that will be reduced. There is a FY15 column for waiver slots and 
associated cost, assuming a ramp up, and the two far right columns are the annualized numbers. The model assumes 
that a little over 1000 waiver slots can be filled for $30 M. Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Erin

Erin Boyce
Planning Manager
Erin.Boyce@scdhhs.gov
803-898-1574
 
www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.
 

 
Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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